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For Immediate Release September 27, 2023 

 

MCTXSheriff Seeks to Identify Credit Card Abuse Suspects 

 

The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office is attempting to identify the suspects pictured below in 

connection with a credit card abuse case. On August 11, and August 12, 2023, the suspects used a 

stolen credit card to make several purchases at a Target and Home Depot in Magnolia, Texas.     

If anyone has information on the identity of the suspects, please contact the Montgomery County 

Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 option 3 or Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP 

[7867] and refer to case # 23A236325. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Caleb Cole, Specialist 

Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 

Administrative Services 

Follow us @MCTXSheriff 
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